
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE N 28 

 
On the issue of the anniversary banknote with the nominal value of 20 000 tenge 

 

Nur-Sultan                                              December 1, 2021  

 
National Bank of Kazakhstan issues Anniversary Banknote with the nominal value of 20,000 tenge 
dedicated to 30 years of Independence of the Republic of Kazakhstan. 

A unique technology is applied in the design of the Anniversary Banknote: for the first time in the 
world demetalized thread is used, located along the entire vertical of the banknote and containing 
holographic images of the nominal value, the 30 Years of Independence Logo and a facsimile of the 
Head of State K.K. Tokayev. 

The Anniversary Banknote has 27 security features. The design of the banknote is made in the same 
style with the banknotes in circulation: the front side contains mainly vertical images, while the 
reverse side contains horizontal ones. The banknote is made in a predominant gray color. The size 
of the banknote is 155x79mm.  

 

        
 
 

The front side of the banknote 

The main images on the front side of the banknote are the State Symbols of the Republic of 
Kazakhstan, a holographic image of the portrait of the Republic of Kazakhstan First President – 
Elbasy N.Nazarbayev, the “Qazaq Eli” monument as a symbol of Kazakhstan’s Independence and 
statehood, the “Mangilik El” triumphal arch, a fragment of the Kazakh national ornament of ribbon, 
“Basqur” based on the decoration of a traditional Kazakh dwelling, “Kiyiz Ui”. 



 
 

The reverse side of the banknote 

The main images on the reverse side of the banknote are portrait of the First President of the 
Republic of Kazakhstan – Elbasy N.Nazarbayev, a panoramic view of Nur-Sultan City and President’s 
Residence Akorda, an image of the logo dedicated to celebration of the 30 years of Independence 
of the Republic of Kazakhstan. 

The Anniversary Banknote with the nominal value of 20,000 tenge is required to be accepted at its 
nominal value throughout the territory of the Republic of Kazakhstan for all types of payments as 
well as for crediting to bank accounts and for transfer, change and exchange in all the banks of the 
Republic of Kazakhstan. 

As a reminder, the first anniversary banknote with the Elbasy portrait with the nominal value of 
10,000 tenge was issued in 2016 to commemorate with the 25 years of Independence of the 
Republic of Kazakhstan. 

Currently, there are banknotes with the face values of 200, 500, 1,000, 2,000, 5,000, 10,000 and 
20,000 tenge in circulation in Kazakhstan.  

 
 

Media representatives can get more detailed information by phone: 
+7 (7172) 77-52-10 

e-mail: press@nationalbank.kz 
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